- 3. All UAF affiliates students, faculty, staff, as well as residents of UAF housing and contractors that are or have been in a UAF facility within the last 48 hours, and that are: COVID-19-positive; have fever, cough, or shortness of breath; or are a Person Under Investigation by the Alaska Department of Health and Social Services (DHSS), are required to report their condition to EHSRM via email to uaf-ehsrm-1@alaska.edu. This email is only for COVID-19 reporting and has appropriate privacy measures in place. The information gathered will be handled in a responsible manner in order to provide a measure of privacy to employees and students. It will help guide the Incident Management Team in managing disinfection, distancing measures and building access. The email should provide the following information:
  - a. Nature of COVID

- 5. Employees that report sick for non-COVID-19-related illness need not report the nature of their illness to their supervisor. However, the supervisor must confirm whether sick employees have been in a UAF facility or involved in-person in UAF operations in the 48 hours prior to becoming sick.
  - a. If yes, the supervisor must ask whether the employee 0.190(e)7(rt) 90(e)7F19.42ET **Q**0.00000912